
 
 
 

Dear Ac�ng Director Tetreault,  

The American Clean Power Associa�on (ACP) appreciates the opportunity to submit comments on the 
U.S. Commitee on the Marine Transporta�on System’s (CMTS) Proposed Na�onal Guidance for Industry 
on Responding to Muni�ons and Explosives of Concern (MEC) in U.S. 



ACP believes this Proposed Guidance is a first step to clearly defining the Bureau of Ocean Energy 
Management (BOEM) and BSEE expecta�ons for MEC related site clearance and ‘As Low As Reasonably 
Prac�cal’ (ALARP) approach for offs



UXO/MEC targets and how these two detec�on scenarios may warrant different repor�ng criteria and 



• What are the criteria for a "poten�al MEC" during the ac�vi�es in ii and iii? It is 




